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Breakfast Club
Dear Parents & Carers
As you will be aware we continue to work through challenging times but as a school we will always endeavour to do our very best for your child and to support you as a family. The restrictions and guidelines imposed as a result of Covid-19 mean that we are unable to run Breakfast Club in its usual form. You may or may not be aware that as a result of the current guidelines a number of schools across Barnsley have decided not to open their Breakfast Clubs this term. However, conscious that some of you have work commitments and no other options available, we hope to operate a reduced provision but places will be limited and strictly available ONLY to those with NO OTHER option.
In line with guidance we are unable to accommodate all children within one space and as a result of staffing and resource availability we will only be offering toast and a drink (this will be reviewed in October). 
If you feel you meet the criteria and wish to request a place, please contact school by 3pm on Thursday 3rd September and will endeavour to help if we can, although please be aware this cannot be guaranteed. Please also be aware that we will not be able to offer the same flexibility over the next half term that we would usually and short notice requests for places will be refused. Once we have looked at numbers this week, there will be no change until at least October half term.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter.
Yours sincerely

Mrs E. Sanderson
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